Ref: 076/17

September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer.

As part of the A Level Religious Studies course we as a department have found it beneficial for our students to attend university conferences relating to the topics they are studying in school.

We would therefore like your son/daughter to attend some lectures organised by Oxford University which are held at Hope University, Liverpool. Scholars in particular fields deliver lectures which will help broaden your son/daughter's subject knowledge but also enhance their understanding of university life (please see attached leaflet).

Conference details:

Place: Hope University

Date: Monday 11th December 2017

Transport: School Coach

Price: £25.00

Your son/daughter need to meet myself (Miss Kinloch) by the main office in school at 8.30am. He/she does not have to wear their uniform and would need to bring money for lunch but are not permitted off the university campus. They must eat in the university canteen.

We will leave school at 8.45am and return by 3.15pm. Your son/daughter must meet us in school in order to be registered, however if you wish for them to not return to school at the end of the day but to leave from Hope University please provide this in writing when returning the permission slip.

If you would like your son/daughter to attend this Conference please enclose £25.00 along with the permission slip in an envelope and return to Miss Kinloch on or before Friday 15th September. This payment can also be made via Parentmail (+Pay) we have in school, or by cash/cheque (*cheques should be made payable to St Margaret's School Fund*). Please circle how you will make the payment on the return slip below

Thank you for your continued support of our school.

Yours sincerely,

Ms H. Kinloch Second in RS/KS5 Co-ordinater.	
**	
REPLY SLIP TO: Ms Kinloch - Religious Studies A Level Hope/Oxfo	ford Conference Monday 11 December.
Student:	Form:
	·
Student:	Form: